
Pastor and praying friends,

Our meetings are beginning to wind down for this year. I have been told by quite a few missionaries that if 
you don’t have a scheduled meeting to pop into a church in your area. We started this practice and found that 
we were able to get into more churches and do some networking. The Lord has used this to get us quite a few 
meetings and (we are praying) more support. We have been able to meet many new people as a result of  this.

The Lord has allowed us to be a part of many missions conferences this year with a couple yet to go. We 
really enjoy hearing the preaching and getting to serve with other people during the conferences! One of the 
things that I really enjoy doing at these conferences is going door knocking with the members of the church! 
You get partnered up with someone that attends and get to know them a little bit while you witness to others 
and invite people to come by for the services. 

We just finished up a months worth of meetings, where we were able to go to Michigan, Indiana, Ohio, 
and New York! It was a bit draining, but awesome to see the different works that the Lord was building in 
other states!! At one of the meetings we attended, we were given the opportunity to blitz an area with tracts. 
We passed out over 3500 tracts in about 3 hours!! I was also amazed at the attitude of many of the people that 
we got to speak with. Many of them looked like they didn’t want to talk, but after I mentioned that my wife 
and I were missionaries inviting people to come to church, they took the tracts and even thanked us for them!! 
It was a great time of serving the Lord!! Then when we got back to the church, we released a little over a 
hundred balloons filled with helium that had gospel tracts tied to them. It was great having prayed over them 
and let them go, not knowing who would get one, but praying their heart would be ready to receive them.

Please pray that we get more witnessing opportunities, more meetings, and more support so we can get to 
the field in a timely manner. Thanks everyone for your financial and prayer support!! 

Chase and Vaida Smith
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...whatsoever ye do, do all to the glory of God.
1 Co 10:31
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